
Phantom Vettes 

Meeting Minutes January 16, 2015 

Annual Banquet 

 

Meeting called to order at the 2nd annual banquet at Great 
American Steakhouse on Alabama at 7:30 pm by President 
Mary Mathis. Nineteen members were present. Welcome to 
new members Ron and Gwen from Alamogordo, N.M.  

Introduction of New Officers for the ensuing year are: 

Governor - David Minton 

Board of Directors: 

Bruce Hubbard 

Kane Kerby 

Jan Zubeck 

Bob Simpson 

Treasurer – Becky Minton 

Secretary – Pam Heitz 

Sgt at Arms – Miguel Gomez 

Volunteers 

Carol Braun for arranging the meeting locations 

Margaret Adauto for calling committee 

 

 



Outgoing Officers: 

 

Butch Sosa Board Member 

Thank you for serving as a board member the past 2 years. 

Thanks to Bob for coordinating this year’s banquet. 

Secretary’s report for November posted on website reviewed 
and approved. 

Treasurer’s report was given by Dave Minton was approved 
by members. 

Governor’s report – Dave reported on the upcoming events 
for the year our Ken Daby Great Summer Escape will be July 
17,18 and 19 please mark your calendars to make this a club 
success. 

Dave mentioned the benefits of our NCCC card and the 
discounts that are offered with it. 

Dave will be attending the March governors meeting and will 
update the members afterwards. 

 

Website Update all members can upload photos to the clubs 
website as well as the calendar page if you know of an 
event please share. 

Recap of Past Events 

Cattleman’s Mission Valley Rally 

First place     Hank and Carol Braun 



Second Place    Joe Denham 

Third Place        Bob and Pam Simpson 

The upcoming Year has a very busy schedule please check 
our calendar for events. 

Upcoming Events 

March 7th Meeting at Peppers in Alamogordo coordinated by 
Bill Kirkpatrick. This is a Saturday so make plans to attend, 
they really take care of us here. 

April Boerne car show  

It was recommended we have an Ice Cream Social during 
the months of June, July and August all present concurred. 

The club will host a Mother’s Day cruise to Old Mesilla on 
May 2nd details to follow. 

Vetts on the Lex will again be an event for us with all 
proceeds collected going to the Wounded Warrior Project. 

MacDonald Observatory will be third or fourth weekend in 
September coordinator Bruce Hubbard. 

Jan Zubeck mentioned the Beatles Tribute band will be at 
The Plaza Theater the end of the month and many of the 
members are going. 

 

Next meeting February 10th at Ardovino’s in the Northeast at 
Sean Haggerty 6:00 to dine and 7:00 for the meeting. 

See you there and remember to   SAVE THE WAVE 



Meeting adjourned at 8:10 for drag races to begin in the 
lounge with members competing for trophies and cake. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


